March 10, 2020

HON. ARTHUR €, YAP
Governor

Province of Bohol
Tagbilaran City

ATTENTION: ATTY. JOHN TITUS |. VISTAL, CPA, EnP
Head, PPDC/PPMIU Head

ATTY. NILO G, AHAT
BAC Chairperson

Dear Governor Yap:

May we respectfully endorse the herein attached letter dated March 2, 2020 from the
Project Support Otffice Visayas Cluster forwarding the No Objection Letter (NOL), posing
NO OBJECTION to Award the contract for the Supply and Delivery of Freezers and
Chillers to Bohol Quality Corporation who was found to have Lowest Calculated and
Responsive Bid/Quotation, in the total amount of Three Hundred Seventy- Eight
Thousand Seven Hundred Thirty Pesos (Php 378,730.00).

In this regard, we request BAC Office, through the Secretariat to post within three (3)
calendar days from its issuance, the signed copy of Notice of Award and No Objection
Letter {(NOL 2) in the PhilGEPS ag prescribed in Sec. 37 of the Revised IRR of RA9184 and
fast track the issuance of the signed Purchased Order (P.0) to the winning
bidder/supplier.

For guestions and confirmation, you can contact Mr. Mariano T. Dumayac or Engr, George G.
Oposa of the Procurement Unit at {032) 268-2689/420-0678 or Cell No. 0906-418-2221 or
through email at rpco7procunit@gmail.com.

Thank you very much for your continued support.

Very truly yours,

vADOR D. DIPUTADO, LLM., Ph.D.
Regional Exdcufdve Director, DA-RFO 7/
Project Director, PRDP-RPCO 7



